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CHILD MOBILE PHONE, IPAD/TABLET AND ELECTRONIC DEVICE POLICY  

Primrose Hill Day Nursery operates a child mobile phone, ipad/tablet and electronic device 

policy to protect your child and other children from allegations and maintain high standards 

of care within the setting. 

• The nursery forbids children from bringing mobile phones into the setting 

• Any child bringing electronic devices into the nursery will have their time on such 

items restricted to 30 minutes at a time 

• Children must not take photographs of other children within the nursery and we ask 

parents to reinforce this with their child and check devices on a regular basis 

• Any child found to be taking photographs of other children in the nursery will have 

their device taken of them and placed securely in the office until their 

parent/guardian collects them 

• Any child who continually breaks the rules on electronic devices will no longer be 

permitted to bring any items into the nursery 

• Any parent who has any concern regarding the usage of electronic devices within the 

nursery are free to speak to a member of management at any time  


